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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments to your proposed new rules 7700 &amp; 7710. As

a mountain biker, I am opposed to sharing the trails with e-bikes on what are now considered non-motorized

trails.  Many trails in our area are fragile, narrow, and technical.  Allowing e-bikes to use these trails would

damage trails and also pose a safety hazard to bikers and hikers alike due to their speed.

 

E-bikes should fall into the same category as motorcycles and ATVs when it comes to trail usage.  

 

 

Thank you,

Sheila Danielson


